SIEMENS

March 3, 2009

Mr. Paul Dougherty
PCD Building Corp
3101 Maguire Blvd.
Orlando, FL 32803

Re: Letter of Recommendation

Mr. Dougherty:

I am pleased to take this opportunity to thank you for your outstanding work on the
Valencia Community College West Campus Central Energy Plant improvements project.
_Under your leadership PCD Building Corp. was a valuable member of our team and ,

fulfilled a vital role. The forethought, planning and attention to detail that you and your
crew contributed to the execution of this project illustrated that your organization is truly
.a well oiled machine.

This was a highly technical and challenging project and your company met and exceeded
the clients demanding expectations. I look forward to working with you on future
projects and would recommend PCD Building Corp. to anyone.

Sincerely,

Wesley R. Kihlmire
Siemens Building Technologies

Siemens Building Technologies, Inc.

4122 Metric Drive, Suite 100 Tel: (407) 851-0097
Winter Park, FL 32792 Fax: (407) 851-9055



